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RESPECT    RESPONSIBILITY  EFFORT 

Annangrove Public School 

Covid restrictions & updates  

Last term, like most schools across the State we had an increase in 

the rate of students and parents infected by Covid. There are grave 

concerns that with winter approaching the spread of Covid will 

increase across our school. To restrict the spread of covid in our 

school we are maintaining restrictions for the next 4-6 weeks. We are 

still limiting the number of parents coming on site, continuing  

staggered pick-up times. It’s about keeping our students, staff and 

families safe. 

It is vital you check your child for symptoms and even if they have 

the slightest symptoms, please do a test. If they test positive, please contact NSW Health, and then contact the school. 

Students will then need to isolate for 7 days or until they have no symptoms thereafter. If your child shows signs of 

covid at school we will call for you to come and collect them. 

CALENDAR 
Tuesday 3rd 

May. 

• Canteen & Mothers day

stall orders close. 9pm

Friday 6th 

May 

• Mothers day stall, pre-

paid orders only.

Sunday 8th 

May 

• Mothers Day.

Tuesday 10th 

May 

• P&C meeting, Zoom 7pm

• NAPLAN- Year 3 writing.

Friday 13th 

May 

• School Cross Country.

Wednesday 

18th May 

• School photographs- 

winter uniform.

Friday 20th 

May 

• Mufti- cake day.

Saturday 21st 

May 

• Election BBQ. Volunteers

needed.

Tuesday 3rd May 2022     Term 2 Week 2
Welcome Back    

Welcome back to everyone for the start of Term 2. I hope you 

had a chance to relax and recharge your batteries for a very 

busy Term 2. All upcoming activities will be published in this 

newsletter, so it is vital that parents read the newsletter 

carefully to keep informed about school activities. 

Occasionally dates may alter so if you are unsure please email 

the office for confirmation. 

Easter Hat Parade  

Despite the weather what a lovely day we had, and a great 

way to finish the term. Having parents onsite for our Easter 

hat parade was truly wonderful.  We had to battle the weather 

and Covid restrictions, but we managed to have a fantastic 

day. The range of hats was a delight to see, along with our 

students parading along the catwalk. We were so lucky to 

have the Easter Bunny call in for a visit. Thank you to Mrs 

Niccol for organising this event, and our staff helpers. Thank 

you to our P&C for purchasing the eggs, organising the raffle, 

Easter gifts, canteen & Easter treat stall. See the range of 

photos further in this newsletter. 

Covid restrictions 

Unfortunately, after the Easter Hat parade we had several 

parents and students, as well as a Principal who tested 

positive to Covid. This shows the importance of following our 

Covid guidelines, social distance and continue healthy hygiene 

habits. Our next school event will be the Sausage sizzle and 

canteen operating at our School Cross Country on Friday 13th 

May. I need all parents to follow our Covid safe procedures 

carefully. Parents cannot mingle with students or other 

parents. They need to maintain social distances and sit on the 

other side of the oval. Although masks are not mandatory, it 

may be wise. 

Outstanding payments & forms 

Emergency contacts, permission to publish, 

leave school grounds, PG movie viewing. 

Please return before Friday 6th May. 



Each student has been given a box of 5 nasal RAT tests to bring home today.  Please let us 

know if you do not receive yours. 

Anzac Day  

Our students held an Anzac day ceremony here at school on the last day of term 1. It was a lovely ceremony, which gave 

our students time to reflect. Thank you to those families who sent in flowers to make class wreaths. 

On Monday 25th April a small group of Annangrove P.S students and their families joined with other members of the 

Annangrove community to commemorate Anzac Day. Representatives across school years laid the wreaths. It was a 

lovely service, with some delicious treats afterwards. It was also a great catch up with some of our Annangrove families 

that have now grown up and moved onto ‘big’ school! 

‘It was a lovely day. We stood in silence and then, when it was our turn, we walked up and put our wreath down. After 

that we had a yummy snack and a sausage sizzle!’ – Evie Herczeg (Year 6) 

Eid  

Many of our students celebrated Eid this week. Eid takes place at the end of Ramadan - a month of prayer and fasting, 

dawn to dusk. 

The name "Eid al-Fitr" translates as "the festival of the breaking of the fast". 

Like the beginning of Ramadan, Eid begins with the first sighting of the new moon. It's a tradition to wear new clothes 

and on the way to the mosque, to eat something sweet, such as a date, and recite a short prayer, called a takbeer. If you 

want to wish someone well at Eid, the greeting is "Eid Mubarak". 

These are Humna & Hamza’s – fun facts about Eid. 

Strike. 

The NSW Teachers federation has called for members to strike tomorrow. This action is related to future salaries, teacher 

shortage and working conditions. Annangrove Public School will be operating with minimal supervision.  



Mothers Day Stall 

Students who have pre-paid their mothers day gifts online will be able to purchase on Friday. It is such an exciting day 

for the children to choose something they think is just perfect for you. Please try and remember to pop a carrier bag in 

for them to keep their items safe.  https://annangrove-p-c-association.square.site/shop/10 

Orders need to be placed by this evening. Please see the P&C newsletter for further details. 

Cross Country 

Our Cross Country will be held on Friday 13th May, at Annangrove Park. Students will be practising during their sports 

session this Friday. If you haven’t sent back your  ‘permission to leave school grounds’ note this must also be sent back 

along with the cross country permission slip.  All parents are invited to attend. Please be mindful and social distance as 

much as possible. Please see the note from Mrs Urio regarding timings for this event. The P&C will be operating a BBQ 

lunch at the cross country. 

Lost Property  

Please talk to your child about the importance of caring for their own belongings and taking responsibility for their own 

things. I have seen many parents at bus lines send their child back into their classrooms to find their jumper or water 

bottle. I would encourage this behaviour as students need to be responsible for their belongings. The new lost property 

bin will be out the front on bus lines today. Please get your child to have a good look through our new pink lost 

property bin it if they have lost something. Thank you to our new Lost Property manager Mrs Cauchi for sorting, washing 

and trying to ensure lost items are re-united with their owners. Help her out by labelling everything clearly! 

Winter Uniform change over. 

We change over to winter uniforms usually the week after Mother’s day which is on Sunday 8th of May. Please do not 

leave ordering your winter uniform to the last minute. Conveniently order your uniforms https://annangrove-p-c-

association.square.site 

Opportunity Class for 2023 

Opportunity classes cater for intellectually gifted and high potential students. Students successfully placed will usually 

have to leave their current school and enrol in a school with an opportunity class for years 5 and 6.  

All year 4 students received an opportunity class form today. Online applications can be made between Tuesday 26th 

April- Friday 13th May 2022.  Please also return the form to school. Should you not have received a copy there is one 

towards the back of the newsletter. 

NAPLAN 

NAPLAN 2022 
Once again, our year 3 & 5 students will be taking part in NAPLAN online this year. NAPLAN tests will be taking 

place in Term 2 during week 3 (see the schedule below).  

To help prepare us for this event we will be having a practice test on Wednesday 6th April. This test will not be an 

assessment of student ability, it is just to give the students the opportunity to experience the online test question 

types and format. 

If you have any questions about NAPLAN please contact Mrs Urio 

Tuesday 10th May Wednesday 11th May Thursday 12th May 

Morning 
Session 

Year 3 & 5 
Reading 

Middle 
Session 

Year 3 & 5 
Writing 

Year 3 & 5 
Conventions of Language 

Year 3 & 5 Mathematics 

For further information on NAPLAN parents can visit the NAPLAN website: 

http://www.nap.edu.au/naplan 

https://annangrove-p-c-association.square.site/shop/10
https://annangrove-p-c-association.square.site/
https://annangrove-p-c-association.square.site/
http://www.nap.edu.au/naplan


Paddy Rich 
 Principal 

Late arrivals & Absences. 

If your child arrives late to school they must come to the office to notify us of the reason. They may be 

marked as absent if this does not happen. Unexplained absences are passed on to the school liaison officer. 

We must also be notified of any absences. If your child is sick please email or ring the office to let us know 

by 10am. When your child returns to school they must return a note to their teacher explaining their 

absence. 

What we are collecting 

The House captain challenge will be continuing this term. Keep bringing in your recyclable bottles/ 
cans.  

Bottle Tops. 

Yes, we are still collecting clean plastic bottle tops for our mural. Please bring them up to the box 
in the office. 

Important Health & Safety messages 

Sharing Food.     

It is very important that all children only eat the food their parents have provided for them.  

Students are not to share food with other students, especially during Covid. Students must not 

touch other students’ food as well. Some students have severe allergies, and a small touch of 

certain foods can cause a major reaction. Please discuss this matter with your children to 

ensure they only eat their food.    

Crossing Annangrove Road 

Every afternoon I do bus duty. I will not let your child go outside the gate until they can see 

you, especially our younger students. However, I need your cooperation. Please collect your 

child and move away from the area. Please keep a covid safe distance.  

Please DO NOT walk down the road a little bit and then cross Annangrove Road. I saw parents 

and students doing this last week. This is very dangerous. The only place to cross Annangrove 

Road is at the traffic lights. 

Parking in the Church carpark

Our parents and grandparents are very lucky to have access to the Zorro Church turning circle. 

This makes it much easier to collect your children and then turn legally into the church 

grounds to do a U-turn, before heading home. I have had several reports this week of cars 

belonging to parents and grandparents of our students parking in the turning circle. It is not a 

parking spot. It can only be used as a turning circle. 

Please read the road safety part of this newsletter to remind yourself of the road rules to 

keep everyone safe.



House Captains Challenge    

Banksia,Hakea,Melaleuca,Waratah    

Last term we raised $269.10. Let’s see if we can beat it this term. 

Banksia          Hakea      Melaleuca       Waratah     

Kenza + April  Lachlan + Minal   Jesse + Evie  Charlie + Ch 

Office News 

Unsure of what’s happening? 

If you are unsure of what is happening at school, please check your newsletter, check your child’s bag for a 

note, check our P&C facebook pages, and if you are still unsure either email or give the school a call- we will 

be happy to help. 

Permission Notes 

Students returning permission notes can place them in the letter box in the office foyer. Due to Covid 

protocols we prefer payments through our school online payment portal. (pop) 

Annual Records Update 

Our family envelopes including fees and student permissions and updates went home last week. Thank you 

to everyone that has already returned this important information and/ or paid their fees. Remember fees can 

be made in instalments if needed. (You are able to do this via the POP system). GREEN INFORMATION 

CARDS- please remember to complete both sides.  

School Photographs- Wednesday 18TH May 

Please ensure all students are wearing full winter school uniform and their best smiles, even if you are not 

purchasing a photo.  

Envelopes need to be returned to school 

Please do not use the school online parent portal to pay for the photographs. 

• The school does not process any payments on behalf of the company, we just collect the envelopes.

• All envelopes need to be returned to school prior to photo day.

• If you have decided you would like a sibling photograph please complete the separate envelope.



Payment needs to be made online directly to ‘the school photographer’ website (follow step by step 

instructions on the envelope). Or return the exact cash payment in the envelope. ( The office does not open 

the envelopes and is unable to provide change). Thank you for your understanding. 

Road Safety 

School Parking   

Our students, staff and parents are always on the lookout for drivers driving illegally around the school. I have 

had several reports of parents parking in the bus zones. The bus zone is always a bus zone. If you park across 

the road in front of the school, please ensure you and your child cross at the lights. Do NOT run across 

Annangrove Road. This is very dangerous and sets a bad example for your child and the other children at our 

school. Please look closely at the updated rules and fines shown on 

the sheet from the RTA. 

Road & Pedestrian safety.     

This is friendly and timely reminder of the road rules, particularly 

with a few recent tragic accidents that have occurred down the road 

from our school. 

X  No U-turns anywhere in a school zone.

X No parking in the bus zone. 

Use the crossing: if you park on the other side of the road please do not dart across the road. Dashing 

between cars, hovering on white lines, dodging cars is an accident waiting to happen. Please take a minute to 

walk up to the crossing and cross safely.    

Once at the crossing make absolutely sure cars have stopped before you proceed to cross. Annangrove Road 

is a fast road (70km/h) and some people forget to slow down in the school zone (40km/h). Be aware at all 

times. 

If after drop off or pick up you need to turn around to head back towards Rouse Hill there are 3 options: 

1.Drive just past the crossing, and on the right-hand side of the road at No. 196 Annangrove Road (Australian

Zoroastrian Association) you will see a horseshoe shaped driveway. We have permission from the church to 

use this driveway to safely turn. However, we do not have permission to park in their grounds so please 

respect their request to not do so. 

2. You can drive up to Deborah Road, turn left and ensure you make a safe turn; or

3. If you are heading in the other direction continue out of the school zone and turn into Woodland Road

(on the right) and once passed the double lines you can turn safely around. 



 
 Please do not park over any of our neighbours’ driveways and take care when walking across 

driveways.  

 To avoid parking congestion consider parking up at Annangrove Park and walk to school, collect a 

coffee on the way or have a play in the park or take a look at the community street library on the way 

home. Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our school community and local area safe! 

 

Please take a look at the attached information and remind yourself of the rules and demerit/fines incurred 

should you be caught by the police. 

https://roadsafety.transport.nsw.gov.au/downloads/keeping-our-kids-safe-around-schools.pdf 

https://www.rms.nsw.gov.au/documents/roads/safety-rules/demerits-school.pdf 

 

Health & Wellbeing 

Keeping our students safe at school                                                                                                                     

Adults must practise social distancing at all times when around the school grounds.  

All students need to bring a water bottle from home to fill at school rather than drink from water bubblers by 

mouth.                                                                                                                                                                        

We will be continuing our good hygiene practices such as: 

1. Regularly washing hands with soap 

2. Hand sanitiser is available for students to use 

3. Avoid sharing drinks and food 

4. Coughing or sneezing into your elbow 

5. Throw tissues in the bin after being used 

 

If your child is sick or unwell, please keep them at home to rest and recover. Students should be at school 

unless: 

• they have returned a positive RATS test 

• they have a medical certificate which states that they are unable to return to school due to an ongoing 

medical condition and the expected timeframe 

• they are currently unwell. 

In accordance with advice from NSW Health, parents and carers are reminded NOT to send children to school 

if they are unwell, even if they have the mildest flu-like symptoms. Schools will make arrangements for 

students who present as unwell or have flu-like symptoms to be sent home. 

NSW Health have requested that schools encourage anyone who is unwell or has even mild flu-like 

symptoms, to arrange to be tested through their local medical practitioner or one of the COVID-19 clinics 

External link. 

 

Healthy Lunchbox 

Take a look at the healthy lunchbox recipes in this weeks newsletter. What new recipe can you try? 

 

https://roadsafety.transport.nsw.gov.au/downloads/keeping-our-kids-safe-around-schools.pdf
https://www.rms.nsw.gov.au/documents/roads/safety-rules/demerits-school.pdf
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/how-to-protect-yourself-and-others/clinics
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/how-to-protect-yourself-and-others/clinics


OHSC News 

Northwest Community Childcare runs our OSHC. If you intend to use the service in the future even just as a 

casual, you need to register with Northwest Community Childcare online as soon as 

possible.www.nwcm.com.au/childcare  

If you have not registered you may find yourself stuck without care until all details have been received.  

If you are unsure of how to register please ring their friendly team and they will walk you through the 

booking process. 

If you would like to take advantage of the child care rebates you will need to ensure you have registered with 

Centrelink. If you have any questions relating to pricing please email or contact Northwest Community 

Childcare on Phone no. 86780279 

Don’t forget to support those that support us. 

http://www.nwcm.com.au/childcare


 Creating colourful word
clouds to help us share
our ideas.

5/6 CLASSROOM NEWS

Celebrating
EID, with
special gifts
from Humna!

Producing Amazing Works of Art

We've been busy in 5/6.....

Working collaboratively
in Mathematics



Anzac Day
School Service 
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The Hawkesbury Aboriginal Community  

Would like to invite you to join us for a 

National Day of Healing 
(Sorry Day) 

When: Thursday 26th May 2022

Time: 10:30am arrival 

      11:00am Start 

Governor Phillip Park 

Windsor 

This years Sorry Day Ceremony will be subjected to NSW Health & NSW 

Government COVID Guide Lines 

 Please rsvp by 19 May, for catering purposes 

Call Vicki 0245605714 to book your 

place  



Nutrition Snippet

PUMPKIN

Pumpkin and Sweet Potato Scones 
Pumpkin and Cheese Pikelets
Roast Pumpkin and Tomato Pasta Sauce

Pumpkins are in season in autumn and
winter.
Try these recipes kids will love:

For more recipes and  to find out about the different types of
pumpkins read our blog: healthylunchbox.com.au

healthylunchbox.com.au

https://healthylunchbox.com.au/recipes/pumpkin-and-sweet-potato-scones/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=nsw_hlb22&utm_content=nutrition_snippet_t2w1
https://healthylunchbox.com.au/recipes/pumpkin-and-sweet-potato-scones/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=nsw_hlb22&utm_content=nutrition_snippet_t2w1
https://healthylunchbox.com.au/recipes/pumpkin-and-cheese-pikelets/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=nsw_hlb22&utm_content=nutrition_snippet_t2w1
https://healthylunchbox.com.au/recipes/roast-pumpkin-and-tomato-pasta-sauce/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=nsw_hlb22&utm_content=nutrition_snippet_t2w1
https://healthylunchbox.com.au/blog/pick-your-pumpkin/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=nsw_hlb22&utm_content=nutrition_snippet_t2w1
https://healthylunchbox.com.au/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=nsw_hlb22&utm_content=nutrition_snippet_t2w1




TERM 2
We have started off Term 2 with a bang!  After the AGM
last week, we have a new P&C Executive Team. Check
out the next page introducing our 2022 P&C Team! 

Thank you to this amazing team of people who have
put their hands up to volunteer their time, blood, sweat
and tears for our school community! Thank you to our
departing members of the 2021 P&C Team for your
commitment and efforts in helping the school and our
kids!

Canteen (Recess and lunch) kicks off this week on
Thursday for Term 2, and the Mother's Day Stall is on
Friday. Place your Mother's Day order online by 9pm
TONIGHT Tuesday 3rd May. The students will then
choose their gift on Friday 6th May. No cash sales will
be made on the day.

We are also planning out a sausage sizzle for Cross
Country Friday 13 May, and Election Day BBQ & Cake
Stall on Saturday 21 May. If you can spare some time,
we would love if you can help out! Sign up here:
https://signup.zone/YbxjH4MBcjkR84pZo?
fbclid=IwAR0nhG1yH86SQCUNnxwfuzSGpEy9KxJJp67tjemlJi4gkiYx
Q5114mJyLeY 

P&C NEWSLETTERP&C NEWSLETTER

3 MAY 20223 MAY 20223 MAY 2022
WEEK 2,  TERM 2WEEK 2,  TERM 2WEEK 2,  TERM 2






ANNANGROVE PUBLIC SCHOOLANNANGROVE PUBLIC SCHOOLANNANGROVE PUBLIC SCHOOL

https://signup.zone/YbxjH4MBcjkR84pZo?fbclid=IwAR0nhG1yH86SQCUNnxwfuzSGpEy9KxJJp67tjemlJi4gkiYxQ5114mJyLeY
https://signup.zone/YbxjH4MBcjkR84pZo?fbclid=IwAR0nhG1yH86SQCUNnxwfuzSGpEy9KxJJp67tjemlJi4gkiYxQ5114mJyLeY




https://annangrove-p-c-association.square.site/shop/10

https://annangrove-p-c-association.square.site/shop/10


BBQ & CAKE STALL
Our school is running an Election Day BBQ and Cake Stall and we would love to see
everyone on Election Day, Saturday 21st May supporting our wonderful school by helping
out! We are looking for parents/carers/grandparents to help out. Year 5/6's can also help
out with the Cake Stall! 

For everyone who helps out on the day, house points will be given out for all Year 5/6's
and Parents (for their kids)!

Sign up here:
https://signup.zone/YbxjH4MBcjkR84pZo?
fbclid=IwAR0nhG1yH86SQCUNnxwfuzSGpEy9KxJJp67tjemlJi4gkiYxQ5114mJyLeY 

 

ELECTION DAY




2022
ELECTION DAY

https://signup.zone/YbxjH4MBcjkR84pZo?fbclid=IwAR0nhG1yH86SQCUNnxwfuzSGpEy9KxJJp67tjemlJi4gkiYxQ5114mJyLeY
https://signup.zone/YbxjH4MBcjkR84pZo?fbclid=IwAR0nhG1yH86SQCUNnxwfuzSGpEy9KxJJp67tjemlJi4gkiYxQ5114mJyLeY


CANTEEN OPEN FOR RECESS AND LUNCH - TERM 2
Thank you to all our lovely Canteen volunteers who have put your hand up to help this term! Our school
canteen is P&C run by volunteers and we could not do it without all your help and support!

We look forward to bringing smiles to the kids this term with some fun and exciting recess and lunch specials
and over the counter items!

 
Term 2 will be open for recess and lunch (thank you for all the wonderful volunteers as our Term 2
Roster is all filled!)
We have a new Term 2 menu - check out the extensive regular lunch options!
There will be weekly recess and lunch specials in addition to the regular menu
Volunteers can be split shift now so we can have 2 volunteers on in the morning and 2 in the afternoon
(or you could work the full day)
Online preorder specials will be available online from Friday night/Saturday Morning until TUESDAY
9pm
Thursday Birthday buckets (popcorn or Zooper Doopers) are to be preordered online by Tuesday 9pm
to be delivered the following week (9 days notice)
We need your help for the Cross Country Sausage sizzle on Friday 13 May. If you can spare some time, we
would love if you can help out! Sign up here:

Please note:

https://signup.zone/YbxjH4MBcjkR84pZo?fbclid=IwAR0nhG1yH86SQCUNnxwfuzSGpEy9KxJJp67tjemlJi4gkiYxQ5114mJyLeY 

Thank you to our Term 2 Canteen helpers:
 

CANTEEN NEWS. 

https://signup.zone/YbxjH4MBcjkR84pZo?fbclid=IwAR0nhG1yH86SQCUNnxwfuzSGpEy9KxJJp67tjemlJi4gkiYxQ5114mJyLeY
https://signup.zone/YbxjH4MBcjkR84pZo?fbclid=IwAR0nhG1yH86SQCUNnxwfuzSGpEy9KxJJp67tjemlJi4gkiYxQ5114mJyLeY


CANTEEN MENU
Snacks, drinks and frozen items can be 
purchased over the counter. 

To preorder weekly recess and lunch 
specials, visit the following 
link/QR code:
https://annangrove-p-c-association.square.site/shop/3

Note: Online orders are available from 

the website from Monday lunchtime 

with orders closing at 9pm Tuesday. 

Late orders/cash orders on Thursday 

morning cannot be accepted.

BIRTHDAY BUCKETS
Birthday Buckets are available for purchase to save parents time
with celebrations.  Zooper Dooper ($15*) and 
Popcorn ($15*) Birthday Buckets will be available on Thursdays 
only whilst Canteen staff are on site.
*Plus website fee. *Birthday Bucket design and balloon may vary. 

*A personalised balloon is included for the birthday child to keep. 

*All proceeds go back to the school.

Visit the following link/QR code to preorder 
your child's birthday bucket:
https://annangrove-p-c-association.square.site/shop/9

 

CANTEEN NEWS. 

https://annangrove-p-c-association.square.site/shop/3
https://annangrove-p-c-association.square.site/shop/9




Happy Snaps!Happy Snaps!



Thank you for everyone who came in person or in spirit, helped, and supported last term's
successful Easter Hat Parade!!

We are truly blessed to be in such a wonderful small school with amazing teachers, staff and
school community!

Thank you to everyone behind the scenes and on the day who made the day run so smoothly which
was no easy feat with the wet weather! The kids all had the best time and their Easter Hat creations
were spectacular!! So glad the rain subsided during parade time!!
The sausage sizzle and fundraising stall ran so smoothly and was a massive success! Will announce
profits from today shortly, all profits will go towards items in Mr Rich's wish list.

Special mention goes to:

Canteen - Alesha I, Helen L, Lisa K, Sara M, Melinda M, Melisa T, Winnie Z, Elizabeth O, Robert R, &
Graeme L.

Fundraising - Melissa R, Suzie B, Sue H, Helen L and Dan Z for designing, making and donating his
beautiful handmade creations!

Set up/pack up, Marquees & Tarps - Evans family, Sheree F, Daniel L, Dan T, Sara M, Beccy H,
Graeme L, Robert R, and Paule B (and the canteen & fundraising teams!)

Secret Bunny Business Team & Photographers - Tejal Thakker & Punit Thakker
Our amazing teachers and staff which planned and executed such an amazing day with the wet
weather conditions!

Thank you to everyone who entered into the raffle and congratulations to all our raffle winners!!

Official photos of the day will be reviewed by the school and edited accordingly (to blur out the
kids who don't have permission to be on social media) and a Google drive link will be provided
soon after for everyone to go through and download the amazing photos from today!

Thanks again to every single one of you to making the Easter Hat Parade such a success!!

 

EASTER HAT PARADE 



ANDY,
AGE 5

UNIFORM SHOP ONLINE ONLY

Change over to the Winter Uniform is fast approaching (week after
Mothers Day). If you need any items please order them as soon as you
can so we can make sure there is enough stock available for you. 

Uniform orders must be placed by Tuesday 3pm and 12pm Friday. Orders
will be given to your child on Wednesday to bring home. If you have an
order please ask your child to pop up to the Office on Wednesday to
collect it (as admin staff do not always get a chance to visit the
classrooms, although they will try.)

If you are trying on sizes or are unsure about sizes, please keep the tags
on uniforms so you can exchange for a different size if required. Please
send the items back to the office in a bag with a note with your name,
contact number, and instructions on what is required i.e. Please

exchange these size 10 pants for a size 8.

Visit the following link to order items from the Uniform Shop:

https://annangrove-p-c-association.square.site/shop/uniform-shop/2

If you have an urgent matter or have any questions, please email
apsuniforms@outlook.com 
 

UNIFORM SHOP NEWS.

https://annangrove-p-c-association.square.site/shop/uniform-shop/2


New homes
Renovations
Extensions
Outdoor living

Fine Edge Additions Pty Ltd
Located in Sydney, we are a family owned residential building company.
We specialise in:

Contact: Talia Morris, Office Manager
P: 0409646012 | E: info@fineedgeadditions.com.au 
W: www.fineedgeadditions.com.au
FB: www.facebook.com/fineedgeadditions  
IG: www.instagram.com/feadditions/

ANDY,
AGE 5
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McArdle Tree Services
Family operated business since 1956, McArdle Tree Services is proudly
operated by Robert McArdle, a 4th generation qualified Arborist. We pride
ourselves on being a trusted and professional company with a renowned
name in the tree services industry. We provide a 24 hour emergency service
to keep you safe. Services include, Tree removal, Tree Pruning, Stump
Grinding, Mulch &Firewood. 
Contact: Robert McArdle
P: 0414 635 650 or 02 9653 2205 | E: info@mcardletrees.com.au
W: www.mcardletrees.com.au
FB: https://www.facebook.com/mcardletrees
IG: https://www.instagram.com/mcardletrees/

Events Outsourced
Events Outsourced are the trusted Sydney event management agency for
growing Australian businesses looking to achieve strategic event outcomes.
Based in Sydney, NSW, we provide a national service to our clients. Events
Outsourced equip and empower organisations to grow reach and
profitability through online events, conferences, seminars, workshops,
roadshows and incentives.
Contact: Celia Wouters
P: 02 8801 0040 | E: info@eventsoutsourced.com.au
W: www.eventsoutsourced.com.au
FB: https://www.facebook.com/EventsOutsourced
IG: https://www.instagram.com/eventsoutsourced/
LinkedIn:  https://www.linkedin.com/company/events-outsourced

http://www.fineedgeadditions.com.au/
http://www.facebook.com/fineedgeadditions
http://www.instagram.com/feadditions/
mailto:info@mcardletrees.com.au
http://www.mcardletrees.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/mcardletrees
https://www.facebook.com/mcardletrees
https://www.instagram.com/mcardletrees/
https://www.instagram.com/mcardletrees/
mailto:info@eventsoutsourced.com.au
http://www.eventsoutsourced.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/EventsOutsourced
https://www.instagram.com/eventsoutsourced/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/events-outsourced
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Business logo;
Contact person;
Business name;
Short business description;
Contact number;
Email address;
Address (if applicable);
Website; and 
Social media links/tags.

FREE ADVERTISING FOR YOUR BUSINESS
Please check out our growing School Community Business Directory
so we can support local businesses within our school community. 
It will be an electronic copy within our P&C Newsletter. 



If you would like your business to be included, please email
AnnangrovePublicSchool-pres@pandcaffiliate.org.au with the
following information:




Baby Blossom
We are a small retail store primarily selling modern cloth nappies and
accessories. We have a huge range of international and Australian cloth
nappy brands and styles to choose from and accessories too, with a focus
on environmental friendly, re-usable products for bub and family. We are
an online store but provide local pickup for in area customers.
Contact: Megan
P: 0466 717 810| E: megan@babyblossomnappies.com.au
W: www.babyblossom.com.au
FB: https://www.facebook.com/babyblossomaustralia

mailto:AnnangrovePublicSchool-pres@pandcaffiliate.org.au
mailto:info@eventsoutsourced.com.au
http://www.babyblossom.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/EventsOutsourced


Annangrove Public School Parents and Citizens (P&C) meets every
month and we would love for you to join us! Our next meeting will be
an online zoom meeting on Tuesday 10 May 2022 and ALL ARE
WELCOME! Please RSVP to
AnnangrovePublicSchool@pandcaffiliate.org.au

P&C Membership gives parents (and citizens) the opportunity to meet
other parents and teachers, and be informed of school activities and
policy. It is a great way to gain a better understanding of how the
school is run and gives you the right to vote in a meeting. For
membership details, membership form and the code of conduct please
email annangrovepandc@outlook.com for an electronic copy. 

If you have any suggestions, feedback or questions, 
please email me at 
AnnangrovePublicSchool-pres@pandcaffiliate.org.au

Sophia Brown
APS P&C President

P&C MEETINGS

SAVE THE DATE!SAVE THE DATE!




Upcoming ZOOMUpcoming ZOOM
  P&C MeetingP&C Meeting

7pm7pm
TuesdayTuesday

10 May 202210 May 2022

mailto:AnnangrovePublicSchool@pandcaffiliate.org.au
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	Term 2 Week 2 edit
	term 2 week 2 news
	term 2 week 2 anzac  easter
	term 2 week 2 jollybops
	National Day of Healing (1)
	Pumpkin Snippet Nutrition Snippet
	term 2 week 2 newsletter insert cc
	APS P&C Newsletter 3 May 2022



